Dear Algebra 2 Students,
Have | got a deal for you!

There have been nine Ch. 4 assignments so far — 45 of the 86 points possible so far this quarter. Many of you have
concerns about your grades, especially those of you whose Quarter 1 grades were low. And, since you might have some
extra time while we are completely remote, | would encourage you to turn in any missing Ch. 4 assignments between
now and Dec. 4 for full credit!

For those of you who have already turned in late Ch. 4 work for reduced credit, | will go back through and restore the
loss of points due to the late submission.

For those of you who turned in your Ch. 4 assignments on time, if you are not happy with any of your scores please feel
free to redo and resubmit those assignments.

After we come back (fingers crossed) on Dec. 7™, we will only have two weeks until Christmas Break, and then only two
more weeks after that until the semester ends. So, whether you are trying to keep that A, just trying to pass the
semester, or are anywhere in between, the time to improve your grade is now!

| do not know where we are with semester tests this year, but for now, check out your score in the S1 column in
PowerSchool. You want that grade to be as high as possible. If your goal is to pass, you want to see at least a 60% in that
column. Quarter 1 has closed, but you can still significantly improve your Quarter 2 grades.

Please contact me if you would like to talk about your grades, or anytime you would like clarification or need some
help.

Please take care of yourselves.
Mrs. Bruski



